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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

JNL-87-161
March 23,1987

.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Ms. Debbie Miller
Mail Stop #340
Phillips Building
Washington D.C. 20555

Attn: Debbie Miller

Re: Change of address for J. W. Williams, FPL

Dear Debble:

It is our understanding that you handle change of address
notifications. Please be advised that all mail addressed to Mr. J. W.
Williams should be sent to Mr. C. O. Woody, Vice President Nuclear
Energy - JNE/JB, Florida Power & Light Co., P.O. Box 14000, Juno
Beach, FL 33408.

We have made repeated attempts to correct this mail delivery. We
hope that we have contacted the right person.

Sincerely,
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